
 

NEWS LETTER 
 

Volume 219 May 2019 Edited by: L.D. Thatcher  

 

Website: www.cambridgelakes.net 

If you would like to contribute to future Cambridge Lakes News Letter: Send your emails to: info@cambridgelakes.net 

 

 

Not Affiliated with Ravenel Management 

STAY TUNED FOR MORE INFORMATION AND UPDATES.               CHECK OUR WEBSITE www.cambridgelakes.net 

Community Residents Notice From The Mount Pleasant Water Company  

 

General Comments:  If you agree or have other comments, please email Julie at Ravenel:  

jmaranville@ravenelassociates.com to convey your thoughts about this situation and copy us at: 

info@cambridgelakes.net.  So we can help to support your concerns. 

Good Afternoon, 

We needed to communicate information to our community of what is happening with the Landscaping 

Project and Porch Rework that has been promoted and approved by the Cambridge Lakes Board without 

any input from the Cambridge Lakes residents 

 

 

We all have received a notice from the Mount Pleasant Water company as follows: 

It’s all about Clean Water ……. Usage! 

By now all Mount Pleasant residents realize we are in a moderate drought. This hot and dry trend is 

projected to continue. Normally Mount Pleasant Waterworks (MPW) experiences high demand for water in 

April and May. Water usage in Mount Pleasant is exceeding this same time period last year by 20%. 

So why the high usage? From experience, we know most of this high usage is because of irrigation and 

outdoor use. 

We are encouraging customers to be sure they are water wise with their usage and use what they need 

efficiently. For those customers using more water due to irrigation or outdoor usage, expect a higher water 

bill. Usage today will show up in your water bill in June.  To learn more about excessive use rates and the 

gallons you are using see the front and back of your bill or visit our website.  

For helpful hints on how to properly irrigate and conserve water check out the MPW website or Clemson 

University’s Home and Garden Information Center at https://hgic.clemson.edu. 

 Several residents have contacted the board to rethink going ahead with the Landscaping Project during 

this period and hold off planting new floral. It is the wrong time to be planting at this time and have all new 

work destroyed by the heat wave and lack of water.  For those of you who don’t remember our irrigation 

system is now connected to the Mount Pleasant Water company. The residents who tried to convey this 

information to some Board Members have been ignored. 

We are trying to get information about the reworking of the porches, however, had no success getting a 

schedule as to when the work is to be completed. Several people were told after their deck was power 

washed that they would be back in a month. The only work that has been done is one of the screen panels 

was cut open and ceilings walls and floors power washed. No railings where power washed because most 

of the screens in each condo have not been taken down. Then the railings will have to be power washed 

and painted before the screens are reinstalled??? 

Again no communication to the Community from Ravenel or the Board!! 
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